
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                         Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.) 

Telephone:020 8688 4216 
Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk 
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Friday 27th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 1 visit to Polka Theatre on Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have made arrangements for all Year 1 children to see the play ‘Jack v Giant’ 
at the Polka Theatre in Wimbledon. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to experience the joy of live theatre and will support the class reading 

of the story,  ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

 

Thanks to our successful ‘Curtain Up’ grant application, there is NO cost for this trip. Tickets for this play would 

normally cost at least £10 per person so we’re incredibly fortunate to have secured this exciting opportunity without 

charge. 

 

We will leave school at 9:20am, walk to the George Street tram stop and travel via tram to Wimbledon. From 

Wimbledon there is a short walk to the Polka Theatre.  Children should wear school uniform, comfortable shoes, and 

clothing appropriate to the weather.  We will return to school in time for your child to have their lunch at school at a 

slightly later time of 1.00pm.  Please send your child to school with a healthy snack along with their bottled water, 

preferably in a rucksack for ease of carrying on this day.  Please note that, for health and safety, all snacks should be 

nut-free. 

 

Please complete the consent slip below and return to the School Office by no later than Wednesday 8th February 

2023. 

There is a need for a limited number of parents to accompany the children on the visit to support groups of children. 

Please let us know if you would like to help on this visit by selecting this option on the consent slip. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to either one of us or email: year1@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

We are confident that this trip will be a memorable experience for all children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Mulvaney and Mr Shahzar  
Year 1 Class Teachers 

 

Year 1 Visit to the Polka Theatre , Wimbledon 

Please return to the school office either via email (office@howard.croydon.sch.uk) or hard copy on or before 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Class:________________________________________________ 

 

I consent to my child visiting the Polka Theatre on Wednesday 22nd February 2023 to see ‘Jack v Giant’.  

 

I am available to accompany my child’s class on this visit.  

 

Signed __________________________________________________________________ Date:___________________ 
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